
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 
Prof. Watanabe asked me to send out call for application of PD position  
as below. 
Interview may be through internet if needed. 
Sincerely yours, 
M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP chair & CEO 
 
差出人: WATANABE Tomo-Hiko <watanabe.tomohiko@nagoya-u.jp> 
件名: PD position at NU, Japan 
日付: 2020 年 3 月 30 日 17:31:13 JST 
宛先: mkikuchi@adpp.url.cx 
 
Dear Prof. Kikuchi, 
 
It is appreciate if you could kindly distribute the following "call for  
application" 
for a post-doctoral position of our "Fugaku” HPC project newly awarded 
by MEXT, Japan. 
 
Detailed information is found at 
http://en.nagoya-u.ac.jp/employment/upload_images/20200319_sci_En.pdf 
 
We are widely seeking a talent who can make contributions to the  
project 
from fusion plasma physics, HPC, or data science in physics researches. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Hoping safety and health of all members of AAPPS-DPP and their family. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tomohiko Watanabe 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Tomo-Hiko WATANABE 
watanabe.tomohiko@nagoya-u.jp   or  tomo@p.phys.nagoya-u.ac.jp 
 
Professor, Theoretical Plasma Physics Laboratory 
Department of Physics, Nagoya University 
Furo-cho, Chikusa-ku, Nagoya 464-8602 
Japan 
 

 


